
With regard to QON 1, Hansard page ref 18: 
  
CCI recommends the introduction of a flow through share scheme, which would essentially enable the 
transfer of tax deductions of individual exploration companies to individual investors. This could attract 
external investors rather than being accumulated tax losses, which will only be realisable if the 
company earns taxable income. It is argued that such a reform would provide a significant 
incentive for junior exploration companies to develop fields on which they have a licence. 
  
With regard to QON 2, Hansard page ref 20: 
  
Unfortunately, I am unable to provide specific examples of member activity in the areas of 
sustainability and energy efficiency at this time 


